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AWF/NPM 

 

19 September 2018 

 

 

Year 11 Essential Parents Revision Meeting 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As we enter the first few weeks of Year 11, we would like to invite you to an essential meeting concerning 

the support of your child during year 11 and the upcoming examination period.  

 

As they prepare for their final examinations, we are aware that many of the students ask for support with 

their revision, and that many parents and carers feel uncertain about how they can best support and help 

their children in this process. 

 

We would, therefore, like to take this opportunity to invite you and your child to a Revision & Examination 

Evening on Thursday 20th September from 5:30pm until 7pm where we can share with you some advice, 

strategies, revision techniques and tips that may help during year 11. 

 

Tea, coffee and a hot meal will be provided on arrival from 5:30pm with a presentation to follow at 6pm.  

 

We would strongly urge you to attend this evening. Please complete the reply slip below confirming your 

attendance and return it to the academy by Friday 14th September. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr A Fitzgibbon 

Head of School 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------- 

Reply Slip (MLL)       Year 11 Parents Revision Meeting 

           

 

Student Name: Tutor Group:  

 

I will be attending the Year 11 Parents Revision Meeting on Thursday 20th September 2018 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Carer)   Date: ……………..………… 

Please Print Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………..……… 


